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October 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

RE: Reception - Frequently Asked Questions 

 

We have put together a ‘Frequently asked questions’ letter to provide you with lots of useful 

information about your child’s learning experience in Reception. 

 

Home Times 

You will have noticed home time is a busy time, to help us to get the children out to you a little 

quicker and more safely please can you make your way to the gate. 

 

PE Days 

Our PE days are Monday and Thursday. 

 

Library Books 

Your child will start to bring home a library book each week. These books are not always matched 

to their reading level but are aimed to be ‘reading for pleasure’ ideally sharing the book with an 

adult. Our library day will be a Wednesday. 

 

Reading Folders 

You will find a letter explaining how the reading folder works in your child’s folder. We will be 

sending a letter home with the dates for phonics workshops in the next few weeks. 

 

Super Star Sheets 

Learning takes place both at home and at school, it is really important therefore that we hear all 

about all your child’s wonderful achievements at home. Please tell us about what your child has 

done at home which has amazed you. We can send more super star’s home as you require them. 

The super stars can be completed at any point in the year and can include photos. 

 

Snacks 

Please let us know if you don’t want your child to purchase warm morning snacks from school or if 

there is something in particular they can’t have. Your child is welcome to bring their own morning 

snack. We provide the children with fruit and milk in the afternoon. 

 

Lunch 
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Some children find choosing their lunch difficult, if you know your child is a fussy eater or has dietary 

requirements it would be really helpful if you could give us some guidance as to what they will eat. 

We can send menu’s home to help choices to be made. 

 

Water bottles 

Please encourage your child to bring their water bottle each day. If they can be named that 

would be great. 

 

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me or ask any of the 

reception class team. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss N Ainsworth 

Reception Class Teacher 

 

 


